
 
 

 
Northwest Region   |     223 E. Broadway, Ste. 304    |     Williston, ND 58801 

PHONE: (701) 328-2447   |     FAX: (701) 328-1717     |    ND.gov/NDHP 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     August 15, 2024 
 

McKenzie County Serious Injury Crash 
UPDATED NAME RELEASE 

 
What: Serious Injury   

Where: 142nd Ave NW and 17th Street NW, approximately 13 miles SW of Arnegard 

When: August 13, 2024,  6:13 PM CT 

Road Conditions: Good, Gravel 

Weather Conditions: Partly Cloudy  

Crash Involvement: Single Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, McKenzie County Sheriff’s Office, Arnegard Fire Department, 
McKenzie County Ambulance 
 
Vehicle No. 1: 2013 Kenworth Truck 

Driver No. 1: Conner Gravley, 29-year-old male, El Paso, TX, Serious Injuries 
Restraints: Seatbelt Not Used 
Charges:  Under Investigation 

 

NARRATIVE: A 2013 Kenworth semi pulling a side dump trailer loaded with scoria was 
driving north on 142nd Ave NW near 17th Street NW in McKenzie County. The Kenworth left 
the roadway and began to enter the east ditch. The driver began to overcorrect to keep the 
Kenworth on the roadway. The Kenworth overturned and came to rest on its roof in the east 
ditch of 142nd Ave NW. The driver, Conner Gravley from El Paso, TX, was seriously injured. 
Gravley was transported to the McKenzie County Health in Watford City and later flown to 
Trinity Health in Minot. The crash remains under investigation by the NDHP. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact: Sergeant Coby Hubble 701-328-2447                                                                                                                                                  
cobyhubble@nd.gov      


